
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

20 May 2024 

 

Biodiversity 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Eco team have been looking at biodiversity and how we can support this in school and at home. 

At school, we would be very grateful for donations of bird and bat boxes to put up in our forest area and some bee-loving 

plants that we can plant on our playground and field e.g. lavender. 

As a project, we would ask that families create a bug hotel at home and monitor which bugs visit, or when shopping look 

for rainforest alliance certified products to help the environment.  This would be a great project in the holiday. Please take 

photos and keep a record of the bugs that visit. The eco team will look forward to seeing what you have created. 

This Woodland Trust website gives you details on how to build a bug hotel.  Please click here  

Please talk to your children about recycling. What and how do you do it? How could this be improved?  

Do you have bee-friendly plants? 

Maybe you could go for a walk to the woods and spot the wildlife and birds and just listen to the sounds of nature. The 

Woodland Trust website has lots of ideas for families.  Please click here  

Kind regards 

Mrs Watkins and the Eco Team 

 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/blog/2019/09/how-to-build-a-bug-hotel/
https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/visiting-woods/things-to-do/children-and-families/

